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Friday 3rd 

1:40pm Assembly  

SVC/ Terrific Kid 

 

2:10pm Dismissal 

 

Reports 
 
Have you seen our 

virtual tour?  
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SCHOOL VALUES 
 

From the Principal 
 

Dear Paradise Families,  

It is great to see due to South 

Australia’s zero cases of COVID-19 

things are slowly returning to normal 

for us all. We have all of our students 

back on site and all our outside 

providers are back providing their 

valuable services. I would like to thank 

families again for supporting us along 

this journey. Your commitment to 

keeping everyone healthy by keeping 

kids home if they are sick, remaining 

outside the classroom and reminding 

the children of their hygiene habits has 

made our job so much easier.  

Last week we acknowledged 

Reconciliation with a number of 

different classroom activities. We 

finished our learning by cooking 

Kangaroo Tails and Damper in a fire pit.  

Staff and students that wanted to taste 

test were given small samples to try. A 

big thank you to Lee Anne for manning 

the fire and cooking the tails. We would 

also like to thank Miss Emily for 

supporting the staff with resources 

throughout the week and cooking the 

Damper.  

Paradise Projects has begun again on 

Friday afternoons. This term we are 

trialling some different activities. These 

are Cooking, Gardening, Orienteering, 

Traditional Games. Crafts and 

Claymation. This time is a great 

opportunity for students to work with 

other staff and peers as well as gaining 

Global Competency skills.  

Teachers are currently working on 

reports and these will go home at the 

end of term. Next term we look forward 

to sharing your child’s achievements in 

a Showcase evening. We will keep you 

informed early next term about a date 

for our special evening.    

Regards Karyn Alford 

DIARY DATES 
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Paradise 

Projects 

Snaps! 
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G6 with Miss Jaimee 
 

Reconciliation is not just for one week 
 

We have been looking deeply into the culture, 
history and lives of Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander people. We have learnt stories, songs, 
art work and traditions. This week we will be 
writing our own Acknowledgement of Country. Last week taught us 

that  some different Aboriginal groups use symbols and art to tell stories. We looked into AFL 
guernseys and Dreamtime stories to look for and recognize some of these symbols. We had a go at 

creating our own guernseys displaying our stories through some special symbols that we had learnt. 

STEM Marshmallow challenge  - B2 

Goal: Work with your group to build the tallest, free standing structure you can build using 8 

marshmallows and 15 pasta strands that you are supplied with. The tallest point in your 

structure must be a marshmallow. What do you think of our structures? 

Here are some of the posters from our persuasive writing lessons. 
We had to research a character who had to convince people of 
their opinion and write down the key points of their argument. In our Chinese lessons we made a scroll 

that gave an encouraging message 



What’s happening in B4 with Miss Emily 

 

 

 
 

G5 have been spending their 

Maths lessons learning about 

shapes. 
 

The students have learnt 

about 2D shapes like circles, 

squares, rectangles and 

triangles and they have made 

some very creative shape 

pictures in their books. 

 

They also learnt about 3D 

shapes like cubes and 

cuboids. The students have 

made amazing 3D cube dices 

and 3D cuboid treasure chests 

to show their learning. 
 

Great work G5! 

Pick’s Possums 

A treasure 

chest 

 

 

 

Some  

dice 

Fish in a fish 

tank 

A  

crocodile 

A 

snowman 

WELCOME TO WIZARD SCHOOL! 

This term in B4 we had the pleasure of having Mr Donny complete his placement with us. While Mr Donny 

was here we got to do so many fun learning experiences, like Wizard School! Mr Donny created a 

magical unit of learning that involved so many different areas such as maths, literacy and digital 

technologies. We got to create our very own potions and record our own potion class to teach others 

how to make our magnificent potions. At the end of our Wizard School we even got sorted into the 4 

different houses from Harry Potter with the infamous sorting hat. We would like to thank Mr Donny for all his 

hard work and effort to help us learn in such a creative and different way. We had so much fun with him 



 

 
Tuesday 5th 

B2 Adelaide Oval Excursion 

 

Wednesday 6th 

School Tour 9:30am 

 

Friday 8th 

9:00am Assembly 

B5 Mrs Ferris 

This term in Health students have been learning about 
various aspects of safety and keeping safe. Students have 
engaged in a variety of activities including cyber safety. B2 
students discussed safe uses of various social media and 

created our own safe profile display. In PE students in the 
Green Unit are continuing to develop fundamental 

movement skills and develop evasion skills through a 
variety of fun games. Mr Alex  

Materials & Services Fees 2020 

Have you paid? 

Thank you to all the families who have paid the Materials & Services Fees 2020 for your child’s schooling. 

Overdue invoices / statements have been sent out and prompt payment of those would be appreciated. 

Any unpaid fees will be lodged with the Governing Council to have them referred to debt collection. 

If you think that you are eligible for School Card please apply online at the following address - 

https://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme 
 
Lee Taylor – Finance Officer 

OSHC News 
 
If you received Child Care Subsidy (CCS) for 2018-19, you must confirm your income with Centrelink. This 
includes CCS paid directly to you and CCS paid on your behalf to a child care provider. 
 
Most parents have already confirmed their income, but if you haven’t, do it now. 
 
If you don’t confirm your 2018-19 income by 30 June 2020, your CCS will stop from 13 July 2020. 
 
To confirm your income with Centrelink, you and your partner need to either:  

 lodge your tax returns with the Australian Taxation Office (ATO) 

 complete an ‘Advise non-lodgement of tax return’ with Centrelink, if you don’t need to lodge a tax return. 
You complete the ‘Advise non-lodgement of tax return’ in your Centrelink online account through myGov or 
your Express Plus Centrelink mobile app. 
 
If you’ve already confirmed your family income for 2018-19, there’s nothing else you need to do. 

https://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme
https://education.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e11e7c8d748ec85b8de00986c&id=501c4bc487&e=b35b24b6c8
https://education.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e11e7c8d748ec85b8de00986c&id=d9de295ca0&e=b35b24b6c8
https://education.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e11e7c8d748ec85b8de00986c&id=a55b238bc3&e=b35b24b6c8

